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Fwd: Update On the Submitted Plan for Approval of Heirs of Rufino Geronimo located at

Victoria, Roxas, Oriental Mindoro
1 message

Antonio Dela Cruz <agdelacruz0218@gmail.com> Mon, May 24, 2021 at 9:58 AM
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Good Morning,

Any update on my inquiry?
Appreciate getting feedback on this.

Thank you.

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Antonio Dela Cruz <agdelacruz0218@gmail.com>

Date: Wed, May 12, 2021, 11:51 AM

Subject: Re: Update On the Submitted Plan for Approval of Heirs of Rufino Geronimo located at Victoria, Roxas, Oriental Mindoro

To: Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA <smdmimaropa@gmail.com>
Cc: DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

In addition, i am already requesting for a meeting with the head of CENRO Mimaropa so can discuss properly all the issues on the
submitted plan which CENRO Regional did not reply or provide feedback if indeed there was rejection on the submission.
The letters we submitted which originated from Dayanghirang Surveying Firm based in Mindoro pointed out that documents were
forwarded to CENRO to secure approval but the government agency did not provide any update on the request or provide rejection
letter for that matter.
In this regard, we are asking for your diligence to review the documents we submitted for appropriate feedback.
Maraming salamat po.
On Wed, May 12, 2021, 11:45 AM Antonio Dela Cruz, <agdelacruz0218@gmail.com> wrote:
We are waiting for the latest update on this as we were able to forward documents that prove that there were endorsement made
by CENRO San Mariano to the Region.
Also, there were no letters of rejection as claimed by the surveyor whom we endorsed this project.
Appreciate it if you could check all the documents we submitted to your office and have them reviewed carefully.
We do hope that you could enlighten us on this.

Maraming salamat po.

On Wed, May 12, 2021, 11:32 AM Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA, <smdmimaropa@gmail.com> wrote:
A pleasant day!

Attached is a copy of our reply to your letter dated April 5, 2021 for your reference.
Thank you and stay safe.

SURVEYS AND MAPPING DIVISION

DENR MIMAROPA Region

DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 Roxas Blvrd., Ermita, Manila
(02) 8248-3367/ 8249-3367 loc. 2713

On Tue, May 11, 2021 at 7:57 PM Antonio Dela Cruz <agdelacruz0218@gmail.com> wrote:
Good Evening,

Any update on this? Appreciate your feedback. Thank you.

On Fri, May 7, 2021, 12:35 PM Antonio Dela Cruz, <agdelacruz0218@gmail.com> wrote:
Good Afternoon again,

With the foregoing information gathered, what could be the best options that you can recommend to us so we could
proceed in the processing of the documents to enaure that titles are processed eventually?

We do appreciate the time and effort you spent in researching for the background of the case.

Maraming salamat po.



---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Antonio Dela Cruz <agdelacruz0218@gmail.com>

Date: Fri, May 7, 2021, 12:06 PM

Subject: Re: Update On the Submitted Plan for Approval of Heirs of Rufino Geronimo located at Victoria, Roxas, Oriental
Mindoro

To: Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA <smdmimaropa@gmail.com>

Please review the content of the memo dated March 24, 2013 signed by Engr Dayanghirang and acknowledged by
CENRO San Mariano.

Also attached is a certification signed by Mr Isagani Manalili of CENRO regarding Lot/ Survey No 840 and 841 CAD 506 D
dated March 6, 1924.

We do hope to that these documents will shed light and will provide clear direction to this application.
Please see other reference memos attached to this communication also.

Thank you.

On Fri, May 7, 2021, 11:34 AM Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA, <smdmimaropa@gmail.com> wrote:
Acknowledge.

Christine Feril
SMD
DENR MIMAROPA

On Friday, May 7, 2021, Antonio Dela Cruz <agdelacruz0218@gmail.com> wrote:
Good Morning,

Please see attached document fully acknowledged by CENRO that all documents required were submitted to the
office.

Hope to hear from you regarding this.
On Fri, May 7, 2021, 11:08 AM Surveys and Mapping MIMAROPA, <smdmimaropa@gmail.com> wrote:
Good day,

Please see attached letter for your reference.
Thank you

Christine Feril
SMD
DENR MIMAROPA

On Wednesday, May 5, 2021, Antonio Dela Cruz <agdelacruz0218@gmail.com> wrote:
Thank you for replying to my email. Appreciate getting feedback on this.

To the Office Of the Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services:
Good Afternoon Sir/ Ma'am,

We would higly appreciate getting information regarding our request for an update on the submitted plan for
approval which was filed to CENRO San Mariano Office and was said to be in CENRO Mimaropa Office already.

We would be very grateful to you if you could help us understand why the delay for so many years and we were
not given any update.

Hope to get your feedback.
Maraming salamat po.

On Wed, May 5, 2021, 4:05 PM DENR Mimaropa Region, <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph> wrote:
Dear Mr. dela Cruz,

Thank you for reaching out. Also, our apologies for our delayed response.
Please be informed that your concern with DATS No. E-2021-43945 has been referred to the Office of the

Assistant Regional Director for Technical Services as In-Charge, Office of the Regional Executive Director, for
signature.



For further details regarding your concern, you may reach the Surveys and Mapping Division (SMD) thru
phone at 09216013890 or thru email at smdmimaropa@gmail.com.

Thank you and stay safe.

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES
MIMAROPA REGION
§ P: (02) 8248-3367/ 8248-3468
—— A: DENR by the Bay Bldg., 1515 L&S, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila 1000
—r— . mi
—— W: http://mimaropa.denr.gov.ph/
— E: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph
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